
 

 

 

November 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
VISIT TO CERN – EUROPEAN ORGANISATION FOR NUCLEAR RESEARCH – GENEVA  
 
Thank you for your replies showing interest in the above trip.  We are pleased to inform you that 
we can now proceed with the planned trip to Cern in Geneva as we have 26 pupils who have 
shown interest in going.  The planned dates for the trip are Sunday 23rd July – Thursday 27th July 
with at least one full day at Cern.  We will also incorporate various activities during the trip 
including visits to the United Nations and the Red Cross.  Once we have received the deposits we 
can confirm the itinerary for the trip.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £590.00. We would be grateful if you could make a deposit payment of 
£150.00 by Friday 25th November.  The deposit is nonrefundable unless a replacement person can 
be found. The preferred method is by parent pay but we will also accept a cheque (made payable 
to St Aidan’s school fund). If you are paying by cheque then please complete the consent form 
below and hand into the finance department at St Aidan’s or the main reception marked for 
finance. The second payment will be for £220.00 on Friday 3rd February with the final payment of 
£220.00 due on Friday 5th May.  
 
All pupils will require a full passport and EHIC health card.  If your passport is not a British 
passport then it is your responsibility to get the appropriate visa for the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J Wilson 

 
Mr J Wilson 
Physics Department 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
VISIT TO CERN – EUROPEAN ORGANISATION FOR NUCLEAR RESEARCH – GENEVA 
 
I would like my son / daughter to go on the trip to Cern.  I enclose a cheque for £150.00 to cover 
the deposit.   
 
Name:………………………………………………………  Form:……………………. 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………..  Date:…………………….. 
Parent /Guardian  
 
Would you please complete and return with your cheque to the finance department at St Aidan’s 
or main reception marked for finance by Friday 25th November.  Thank you. 

 


